
 

WKLY EIRoADcSIING COMPANY 

1,000 warts 

980 Kc 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
434 North Maple, 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Sir: 

WM. L. HAYES, 
Chief Engineer 

HARTWELL, GEORGIA 
Dec. 5, 1947 

Your letter of 1 December 1947 reporting 
on the reception of test broadcast of 9 November 
1947. 

Your data on the selection agrees with 
our log, and we are very happy indeed to for - 
this confirmation of same. 

No date has been set for the February 
test, but will publicize it in the NRC and NNRC 
bulletins, and surely hope that you will be able 
to hear us once again. This time I think the 
schedule will start after KFWB leaves the air. 

Thanking you again for your report, we 
are, 

Most cordially yours, 

WKLY BROADCASTING COMPANY 

By,l c 

WLH/hb 

P. S. - I am ex -W2GZA and now have call W4AFM. If you 
are on the air, listen and maybe we can have a QS0 on 
14010; 14120; 14150 and phone 14250 kc. 

- A REGIONAL STATION COVERING EASTERN GEORGIA AND WESTERN SOUTH CAROLINA - 


